
 

 



From: Bureau of Automotive Repair email list <BAR-GENERAL@SUBSCRIBE.DCALISTS.CA.GOV> 
on behalf of BAR Mailing List@DCA <000000195ba5181e-dmarc-
request@SUBSCRIBE.DCALISTS.CA.GOV> 
Sent: Friday, September 27, 2024 8:31 AM 
To: BAR-GENERAL@SUBSCRIBE.DCALISTS.CA.GOV <BAR-
GENERAL@SUBSCRIBE.DCALISTS.CA.GOV> 
Subject: Brake and lamp inspection programs end today  

  

 

Brake and lamp inspection programs end today 

Today, September 27, 2024, marks the official end of the brake and lamp inspection programs. The 
sunset of these programs completes the Bureau of Automotive Repair’s (BAR) phased 
implementation of the Vehicle Safety Systems Inspection (VSSI) Program established by Assembly 
Bill 471 (Low, Chapter 372, Statutes of 2021). Inspections under the new VSSI Program began 
statewide on July 8. 

Important information for licensees: 

·         Licenses: Brake and lamp station and adjuster licenses are no longer valid after today, 
September 27. To apply for a vehicle safety systems license, review the steps to get licensed at 
www.bar.ca.gov/safety.   

·         Certificates: Contact BARenforcement@dca.ca.gov to request a refund for unused brake and 
lamp certificates. 

For more information, visit www.bar.ca.gov/safety. 
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STAY CONNECTED! Follow us on Facebook and X @BARinfo 
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